
Timber Creek Facilities Walk 

August 26, 2016 

Attending: Brian Wasilewski, Bill Murray, Dawn Leary,  

Jay McMullin, Anthony Tarsatana, Joe Newsham 

 

1.  Building Interior:  Building was very clean in preparation for the beginning of 

the school year.  Nearly all summer work was completed. 

2.  Building Exterior:  The entrance slab is in need of power washing and spider 

webs were noticed near entrance doors.  Board members looked at the new 

exterior bathroom still being installed.  The new turf management program was 

discussed and supported.  Brian mentioned the desire to extend deeper his wells 

for the sprinkler system. 

3.  Repairs:  There were no visible repairs needed. 

4.  Areas Identified as Concerns:  The track is visibly worn and is in need of 

replacement in the near term. 

5.  Personnel:  The group discussed weekend coverage and weekday shifts.  The 

foreman and Mr. Tarsatana will be meeting in September to discuss all shift work. 

 

 


